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Ocken, Julie

From: Masterman, Morgan [MastermanM@pdc.us]
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 3:41 PM

To: Ocken, Julie

Cc: Jackley, John; Witcosky, Keith J.; Manning, Barry

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange
Attachments: NED-Strategy.pdf

Julie,

Below please find information requested by the Planning and Sustainability Commission at the June 28th
hearing on the Interstate Corridor URA expansion. If you could forward this information, along with the
draft letter from PSC to City Council, which will be coming from Barry, | would appreciate it.

1) Neighborhood Economic Development Strategy (attached). More information can be found
online at: http://www.pdc.us/bus_serv/ned.asp
2) PDC’s proposed outreach budget for FY 11/12:

$100,000 | Flexible services—cultural liaison contracts that were discussed at the hearing

$25,000 | Business and Workforce Equity contractor education and outreach

$50,000 | Minority contractor training through Metropolitan Contracting Improvement Partnership
$75,000 | Non-traditional community outreach and engagement

$50,000 | Organizational support for Minority Chambers, Construction Workforce Apprentice
Solutions, Constructing Hope, Oregon Tradeswomen, Inc. and others

Thanks,

Morgan Masterman
Assistant Program Coordinator

PORTLAND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

222 NW 5™ Ave, Portland, OR 97209
503.823.6839 direct
503.823.3370 fax
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